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Message from Dr Craddock   

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With all best wishes,  

Dr Craddock 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rights Respecting School News Update 

 

'Article 2 non-discrimination' The Convention  

applies to every child without discrimination, whatever  

their ethnicity, gender, religion, language, abilities or any 

other status, whatever they think or say, whatever their 

family background. 

'Article 8 protection and preservation of  

identity' Every child has the right to an identity.  

Governments must respect and protect that right, and   

prevent the child’s name, nationality or family  

relationships from being changed unlawfully. 

'Article 30 children from minority or indigenous 

groups' Every child has the right to learn and use the   

language, customs and religion of their family,  

whether or not these are shared by the majority of the  

people in the country where they live. 

  

During our weekly assembly, we asked the children 'This 

year’s theme for Gypsy, Roma and Traveller  

History Month is ‘What Makes a Home?’. What do you   

think is needed for a place to feel like home? ' The  

children came up with a range of excellent responses: 

  

 Where you feel you belong 

· You fell safe 

· You feel comfortable there and can be yourself 

· You can enjoy your right to relax  

· It's where you feel connected and have memories 
  
Upcoming events: 
World Blood Donor day 

11th June 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back after another long weekend for 
which the weather stayed perfect. I hope you all 
could make the most of the sunshine and the many 
Jubilee and other social events going on.  
 
Robin Hood and the Sherwood  
Hoodies: Rehearsals are well underway and we 
have been impressed with our children’s acting, 
singing, dancing, dedication and enthusiasm. With  
performances on Wednesday 13th July 2022 and 
Thursday 14th July 2022, you are in for a real treat 
in the not too distant future. We are so proud of 
them all! 
 
Sports Day: We plan to do this on the 8th July 
2022 (with, the event of poor weather conditions, a 
reserve date set on the 15th July 2022). Now, with 
Covid hopefully behind us, we hope you might be 
able to join the children on the school’s field as they 
participate in a variety of active sport team games 
and competitive races. Refreshments will be  
available, with support from our PTFA, and the  
programme of events will follow shortly.   
 
Transition day: Our transition day for all children 
moving classes will be on Tuesday 19th July 2022. 
Children will register in their tutor groups as normal 
before meeting their new tutors. That day, our Year 
8 children will be with Miss Craddock and our Year 5 
tutors for leavers’ activities (as they will have  
already experienced their transition day on the 
01.07.2022).  
 
Sun cream: Just a reminder that although it often 
does not feel very warm there is a lot of strength in 
the sun so please do apply sun cream to your child’s 
exposed skin before coming to school. Please can 
you also remind them to bring their water bottle, 
which they can access though out the day. 
 
We hope that you all have a lovely weekend,  
enjoying the sunshine forecast. 
 

Warmest Wishes,  

Dr Craddock 
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This Week in Year 6 

Year 6 are exceptionally excited and enthusiastic 

about beginning their new set work novel for the 

term, Kensuke's Kingdom by the renowned  

author, Michael Morpurgo.  The story is about a 

boy, who falls overboard his parent's yacht and is 

washed up on an island in the Pacific.  With no 

food and no water, he curls up to die.  When he 

wakes, there is a plate beside him of fish, fruit and a 

bowl of fresh water.  He is not alone... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Here is 7AD’s mid-week 
Twitter report:  
 
We are back and it is the first week of June,  
And we are starting to rehearse for our  
production, which is soon!  
It is Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies,  
which involves baddies and goodies,  
So please get your tickets now . . . it will be 
better than any cookie!  
 
We have begun our singing practice taking five  

minutes at the end of our music lessons to enjoy 

learning the songs for our forthcoming production of 

‘Robin Hood and the Sherwood Hoodies’. I have 

been astonished by the children’s quick learning and 

their beautiful singing voices and actions for the 

songs! What an amazing bunch of young people we 

have in our wonderful school community. 

Well done all year groups.  Mrs Miller. 

 
Artsmark 

We are very excited to announce that we have 
officially begun our Artsmark Journey.  

 

 

 

 

 

Eco Club 

The potato harvesting has begun. Well done Eco 

Warriors. Mrs Mein has begun using some for our 

jacket potatoes!  Yum Yum!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This 

Week in Year 5 

 

In Y5 this afternoon, the children were sharing 

their post war speeches - thinking about how 

and why the NHS was started. #Politicians in the 

making! 

https://twitter.com/hashtag/Politicians?src=hash
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This week in Year 7  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term we are trying something different with 

Year 7 homework – we are going to go on-line! 

7AD will be completing MathsWatch tasks for their 

homework. Pupils already know how to access this 

software (as we have being using it during  

lessons throughout the year) and the focus will be 

to consolidate newly acquired knowledge. There 

are also short videos alongside the set tasks to 

help pupils recall what we covered in class,  

perhaps they can share this with you? This will 

help to develop the self-discipline, perseverance 

and confidence to study independently  

7MM will continue with their written “Intelligent 

practice” homework that revises prior learning and 

practise skills. They are welcome to do extra  

learning using Sumdog (again we have been using 

this software in class) which involve interactive  

mathematical games tailored to their individual 

needs.   

          Fun at Forest School  

 

Year 5 – All keen to try something new! They used 

lots of concentration to practise some useful knots. 

Followed by great team work to build cars and 

dens. 

Year 8/ 6 & 7 – all carried on Jubilee celebrations 

with traditional games such as sack racing and  

obstacle courses, followed by a feast!  

 

When attending Forest School, please be mindful to 

send all children in clothing that covers their arms 

and legs to protect against tics in the warm  

weather. See Poster and further advice. Thank you.   

This week in Year 8  

 

Well done Year 8 on another great first week back, 

you have returned raring to go. 

As we continue exploring Shakespearean texts, we 

have noticed how many phrases we use day-to-day 

that back date to the 1500s-1600s, for  

example 'to vanish into thin air'. 

We have also started practicing our sports day 

skills, preparing for the intra-house competitions in 

July- I am sure you will be amazing. 

 

Fantastic job Year 8 and have a lovely weekend!  
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School Uniform – Reminder 

A reminder that from the start of the summer 

term, Monday 25th April, all children will be  

expected to return to school wearing the correct 

school uniform each day, as they did before Covid. 

All children will be encouraged to keep themselves 

neat and tidy and to take pride in their general 

appearance. All clothing and personal belongings 

should be clearly marked with your child’s name.  

On P.E. days children can continue to wear their 

P.E. kit with their school jumper and plain black 

tracksuit bottoms or leggings, with no logos.  

Children should wear plain grey or bottle green 

socks and black leather school shoes please (no 

white socks). For a reminder about our uniform  

expectations please click here 

 

Punctuality and Attendance  

At West Moors our aim is to further improve  

punctuality and attendance at school. It is vital 

that all children arrive on time for registration 

each morning and prepare for the start of their 

school day. The school gates open at 8:20, 8:30 

start time. Punctuality is an important life skill and we 

appreciate your support.  Thank you.   

 

SCHOOL EXCELLENCE PLAN -  

PARENT CONSULTATION  

It's that time of year when we are considering the 

improvements that we would like to make to the 

school in terms of learning and the whole school 

environment. Please let us know what you think 

we are doing well and if there's something you 

think we could improve - please let us know HERE. 

We cannot promise to act on all suggestions - but 

we care, and do promise to LISTEN.  

Dr Craddock and all at TEAM WEST MOORS  
MIDDLE SCHOOL 

School Year: Term Dates & Holidays                 

2021/22 

 

Summer Term 2022 

 

Term starts for students on Tuesday 7th June 

Inset Day Friday 1st July  

Term ends on Friday 22nd July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inset Day:  

*Friday 1st July 2022 

*Please note that this is also the Transition 

Day for Year 4 pupils starting Year 5 in Sep-

tember 2022. 

 

For other Key Dates, please see the table on  

Page 6.  

COMMUNICATION  

A reminder that at West Moors Middle School, we 

use our school website, email and our Twitter page 

to communicate and share information with you.  

 

Email: office@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk  

School Website: https:/

westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk 

Twitter page: https://twitter.com/west_moors 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/

WestMoorsMiddleSchool/ 

 

 

Finally, please also look out for  

all key information to parents  

such as events information, newsletters, trips and 

special events using the parent mail system. 

https://westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk/uploads/media-file-1594635420.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ZXQ6PDX
mailto:office@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk
https://westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk/
https://westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/west_moors
https://www.facebook.com/WestMoorsMiddleSchool/
https://www.facebook.com/WestMoorsMiddleSchool/
https://www.facebook.com/WestMoorsMiddleSchool/
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Working Together 
 

We are very proud and fortunate to have very dedicated and supportive wider community.  Staff,  

governors, parents and carers all recognise that educating children is a process that involves partnership 

between home and school and understand the importance of a good working relationship to equip  

children with the necessary skills for adulthood. For these reasons we welcome and encourage parents to 

participate fully in the life of their child’s school. To facilitate this we encourage conduct, enabling us to 

work together to ensure safe and positive environments for our children.  

 

We hope for parents, carers and visitors to show respect and concern for others in our school community 

by: 

 supporting the respectful ethos of our school by setting a good example in their own speech and  

behaviour towards all members of their school community 

 working together with teachers for the benefit of children. This includes approaching the school to 

resolve any issues of concern and to discuss and clarify specific events in order to bring about a positive 

solution. This can include seeking to clarify a child’s version of events with the school’s view in order to 

bring about a peaceful solution to any issue. 

 if necessary, de-escalating their own child’s behaviour, especially where it could lead to conflict 

 demonstrating in their own behaviour that all members of the school community should be treated 

with respect and understand that even if there is conflict due to an error made by a member of staff, 

parents and carers remain calm and respectful 

 reinforcing the school’s policy on behaviour 

 keeping our children safe by adhering to the school’s request to park safely outside the school gates 

during morning and afternoon collections as well as showing respect and consideration for our        

neighbours 

 

Staff are dedicated to all aspects of your children’s education and development, academically, socially, 

morally and culturally, as they develop their knowledge and skills that will stand them in good stead,  

enabling them to be the best that they can be on their own individual journeys. By working together, we 

are giving them best chances in life and we should all be very proud of that. 
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